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Report 

Today on the 23-10-2024, the Department of Environmental Science/ Eco club in collaboration 

with the Department of Fire and Emergency Services, Baramulla, under the patronage of the 

worthy principal, Prof. (Dr.) Neelofar Bhat, organized a Fire Safety Awareness Programme  
in the College. The participants were welcomed by Prof. Zameer Mumtaz who highlighted the 

increase of fire incidences during the winter season. The resources person for the event was Mr. 

Gh. Mohd Hajam fire officer from fire and Emergency Services, Baramulla shared insights 

regarding fire safety measures. He discussed about fire, nature of fire triangle, types and different 

ways of putting out fire. The event witnessed practical demonstration on using fire extinguishers 

and mock drills. The event was attended by the faculty and students. The session concluded with 

vote of thanks by Prof, Tariq Ahmed Wani. 

 

S/d 

Prof. (Dr.) Neelofar Bhat  

Principal 
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